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Elisabetta Nistri welcomed members of the "Almighty God" Church into the WFWP Office in Rome 
She listened to their experience and concerns, and about the persecution they are facing in China. 
They have escaped from the persecution but sadly had to cut off all relations with their families in China 
to protect them. 
 
Elisabetta promised to help share and report about this situation in the WFWP online magazine ‚Voices of 
Peace' as well as other online sources. 
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